
 
Sharon Williams, Ed.D.​
Superintendent of Schools 

               
To:​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Nicole Berry, Director of Early Childhood Programs 
Date:  ​ April 8, 2025 
Re: ​ Preschool for All playground fencing 

 

To enhance the safety of our scholars, we recommend installing a fence around the preschool 
playground area at Rock Island Center for Math & Science. Lovewell Fence and Rail has 
provided a quote for the purchase and installation of a black chain link fence, which includes a 
double swing gate, terminal posts, line posts, and gate posts to further improve safety for the 
scholars. 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Education approve the contract for services with 
Lovewell Fence and Rail, 21060 Holden Drive, Davenport, IA 52806  in the amount of $13,500. 

 

Investment Period: N/A 
Total Investment:  $13,500 
Funding Source:  Preschool for All Funds 
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